
Members of the Rules Committee: 
 
Consider that I have found not one single person in my work environment that condones giving voting 
privileges to a 16 year old.  
The majority of my coworkers are under 30.  
I would go further and say this is as clear of an attempt at undermining the foundations of our Country 
as is motor voter subterfuge, the allowing a non citizen to vote, and for that matter, witch hunts for 
Russians.  
We see you and what you are trying to do. We want it to stop.  
 
Honestly & Integity are what we need in our elected officials considerations. Please exercise it and kill 
the Bills attempting to give children voting privileges.  
 
 
Sally Klein  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 
 

Freedom isn't free 🇺🇸 
https://www.billwhittle.com/firewall/your-second-amendment   

iPhone emoji control  🍎 🔫   
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